
123 Skating Love Lane
ABCville, ON

ABCskatingclub@email.com

SKATE ONTARIO

Dear Pam,

We sincerely appreciate your support for our club’s Provincial team 
fundraiser.

Your contribution will help give our skaters the opportunity to 
represent our great community against the best in the province 
at the Provincial Championships. This competitive opportunity will 
bring our team closer together and provide memories that will last a 
lifetime.

You have made a real difference. Thank you once again for your 
support – it means the world to us.

With gratitude,

ABC Skating Club

ABC


